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GHS Label and SDS Transition-June 1, 2015 

Per the new requirement of the U.S. Occupational Safety and Health Administration 
(OSHA), all products after June 1, 2015 will be affixed with product labels that are 
compliant with the HCS-2012 U.S. Global Harmonization System Classification and Labeling 
of Chemicals (GHS). All Safety Date Sheets (formerly Material Safety Data Sheets) will be 
U.S. GHS compliant as of June 1, 2015, as well.  

To prepare KSU Division of Facilities for the transition from MSDS to SDS, the Safety and 
Training Office requests that supervisors send a COPY of the table of contents from the 
current MSDS Notebook for the chemicals used in their areas to our office. This will allow 
us to conduct an internet search to obtain the new SDS for your specific chemicals.  Once 
the new SDS is obtained for each chemical a copy will be sent to the supervisor to update 
their notebooks. 

During the transition each supervisor will need to relabel their chemical notebook to SDS 
dropping the “M” off the label. If you need assistance with a new binder front cover or side 
label, please contact the Safety Office at 2-1715 or 2-1719.  Thank you for your support.  



 


